
Important Notice 
 

 We would like to remind everyone that 
since the start of the Covid-19 pandemic, 
the Practice has continued to see patients 
on a face-to-face basis where clinically 
appropriate 

 We are following NHS guidelines which 
means that all patients who have Covid-
type symptoms must have a negative PCR 
test prior to being seen in the Practice 

 Please do not be abusive to our Reception 
Team.  Our staff are following NHS 
guidelines and Practice protocol which 
includes triaging patients to the appropriate 
clinician for their needs 

 If any patient has any concerns about their 
care, please contact the Practice Manager.  
Social Media broadcasting can be negative 
and destructive 

 

Thank you for your continued support 


